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Comments: I am very concerned about the Forest Service's ability to carry out this project without major negative

impacts to the forest given the results of the East Notteley Project which was much smaller in scale. I am a

former Boy Scout leader and an avid camper and backpacker. The fact that the Forest Service is not telling the

public in advance where it plans to do the many things that are in the plan (timber harvesting, prescribed burns,

trail relocations) makes it impossible for anyone to know what the impact will be to the Forest, the wildlife and the

people that use it. The Forest Service should allow for public comment going forward once specific plans are

determined for a particular area.


